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Q. Referring to NP-NLH-001 and PUB-NLH-157, was the analysis anticipated for 2012 1 

ever completed? Have there been discussions with NERC and NPCC related to NERC 2 

compliance? If so, please provide a status report on those discussions. 3 

 4 

 5 

A. To further examine the costs and measures associated with NERC compliance, the 6 

draft analysis presented in Hydro's response PUB-NLH-157 was provided to Acumen 7 

Engineered Solutions International (AESI) for review.  8 

 9 

In addition, Nalcor has met with NPCC regarding the adoption of NERC standards. 10 

Those meetings informed NPCC of the project, its status, time lines, and included 11 

general discussion on the applicability and scope of the standards within the 12 

Newfoundland and Labrador context. Hydro has engaged AESI to  further define the 13 

applicability of the standards to the provincial system.  14 


